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9th March 2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has taken us a very long time this week to judge the snow poem and snow photo competitions with over 50 poems and 100 photos being submitted. Well done to the poetry winners: Daisy, Maicey, Martyn, Thomas and Ruby. Well done to the photo winners: Lily and Freddie, Pippa, Sarah Wytcherley, Ava and Greta and Nathanael and Thomas. Pictures of the winning poems and the winning photos will be tweeted @Littletown Acad later this afternoon so you can see the winning entries. Many thanks to everybody who took part in these competitions over the snow days last week.  
Well done to ‘Little Troopers’ (children of service families at Littletown) who did two fantastic assemblies this morning about the military services in our country and the roles of their parents in them. Little Troopers will now be planning how we as a school will celebrate Armed Forces day on 20th June. Thank you to Mrs Childs for assisting the children. 

Thank you to Mrs Fallon, Mr Priddle and all the Year 6 parents who attended our KS2 SATS evening this week. Powerpoint resources will be emailed to all Year 6 parents. Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

Thank you to all of you for dressing your children so brilliantly for World Book Day today. The children all look fantastic and have really enjoyed their day. It was amazing to have so many parents in school sharing books with their children this afternoon. Again, photos can be found on the school twitter feed. 
Thank you to the PTFA for organising the school discos this evening. I look forward to seeing lots of children enjoying themselves later. 

Finally I am sure you will join me in wishing  Benny, Maicey and Freya good luck as they represent Littletown Academy in the regional final of the Rotary Club Youth Speak competition in Paignton tomorrow.

Yours faithfully,
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Mr Perkins

Principal 
News from the children
Nursery 

Lilly “We have been making Mother’s Day Cards.” 

Oliver “We have been growing flowers.” 

Reception 

Lyra “In Literacy we have been reading about chairs.” 

Oscar “We have been making a list of animals to see at the zoo.” 

Joseph “In Art we have been making our own zoos.” 

Year 1 

Rowan “In Literacy we are reading the book ‘Lunchtime’.” 

Connie “We are counting backwards in Maths 

Year 2 

Alesha “In Maths we are doing Multiplication.” 

Chloe “We are enjoying our Fast Maths.” 

Year 3 

Sophie “In Maths we are learning about decimals.” 

Kira “We are learning about Dinosaurs.” 

Benjamin “In Maths we are learning about fractions.” 

Year 4 

Fay “We had a fun science trip to HCC.” 

Harry “In P.E. we are preparing our dance for dance day.” 

Year 5 

Dan “We are going to The Pig.” 

Sophia “People are signing up to be Sports Leaders.” 

Year 6 

Lily “The Sports Leaders have had Sports Leader meetings.” 

Henry “We have been practising our Greek Zorba.” 

Maicey “In Maths we have been learning about volume.”

Editor: Harry

Messages 
Scarlet Fever

Just so you are aware, Public Health England have informed us that Scarlet Fever is on the increase in this area. Signs and symptoms are; sore throat, headache, fever and nausea leading to a red pinhead rash typically on chest and stomach and rapidly spreading to the rest of the body giving the skin sandpaper like texture, typically having flushed the cheeks and pallor around the mouth accompanied by a ‘strawberry tongue’. Children should be kept off school for 24 hours after the start of antibiotic treatment.   
Nursery open day
Due to the weather the Nursery open day scheduled for Saturday has been postponed until Saturday 17th March 10am – 12 noon. Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
School events/Dates
Next Week:
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Y1 Swimming
Y5 Outdoor classroom
	Y2 Indian Dance day
	Reception Paignton Zoo trip
Y4 Mosque visit Exeter

National Science week assemblies 
	Y5/6 Dance assembly
Year 5 Youth Speak
	Y4 HCC Science
Y6 PCSO Shelton visit


Please see news below from the PTFA
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School Disco: Friday 9th March 2018 

Key Stage 1 (nursery to year 2) 6-7pm 

All children for the above disco must be accompanied by an adult for the duration 

Key Stage 2 (year 3 to year 6) 7.15pm – 8.15pm 

Children must be collected from the school hall and will not be allowed to leave unaccompanied. 

£2.00 entrance fee to include crisps and drinks. 

Children should NOT be bringing mobile phones at the disco. The same rules apply as during the school day so please don’t bring them. 
If your child has any allergies or medical conditions which we might need to be aware of whilst your child is at the disco please let us know. 

There will always be members of staff present but the PTFA are ultimately responsible for the running of the disco. We want everyone to enjoy their evening and work hard to make this happen. Any children who persistently misbehave may be prevented from attending future discos. 
Other Events: 

The Bingo Night is coming up soon on Friday 23rd March at 6pm. We have plenty of tickets still available at £3 for adults and £2 for children. Mr Driscoll is busy practising his Bingo calls so we are in for a fun evening. There is plenty of chocolate to be won. Please book your tickets by putting your slip and payment in the box in reception. If you have not got your letter there are spares in the office or you can just put your child’s name and class on a piece of paper with the order and payment. 

Easter colouring competition sheets will be coming out in book bags next week. 

It’s £1 entry for the chance to win a big Easter Egg donated by the Lions 
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